Haskell Institute Lawrence, Kansas July 25, 1932

Harvey K. Meyer, Supt. Colville Agency Nespelem, Washington

Dear Sir:

In reply to your letter enclosing application, in duplicate, for the enrollment of Lucy Friedlander and Louis Orr in Haskell this fall, I am sorry to inform you that all departments are full and no more applicants are being accepted.

Although, we have a long waiting list of applicants on file for consideration in the commercial department, these applications will be kept on file for consideration in case of vacancies.

Very truly yours,

R. D. Baldwin, Supt. Haskell Institute

ek